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I strongly support doing away with DST.  It's all but impossible for me to sleep during 

the summer due to the amount of light in the sky late at night.  Not to mention the 

hassle factor and health impacts of disrupting everybody's circadian rhythms.  This is 

long overdue and I can only hope it passes and that other Pacific states follow suit.  

Thank you for reintroducing this. 


